' CUNSTRUBTIDN NOTICE: °

THIRD STREEI;ECUNSTRUBTIUN
NOVEMBER 2, 2023 7

Starting the week of November 6 and until early 2024* reconstruction of Third
Street will take place on the eastern half of the road between Channel Street and
the Lefty O’'Doul Bridge. The complete reconstruction of the street is required
due to the extensive utility work completed in earlier phases of the project.
Throughout reconstruction, the street configuration will consist of one lane of
vehicle traffic in each direction, while pedestrian access will be maintained on
both sides of the street. At the conclusion of the work, the street will be restriped
into its final configuration featuring two traffic lanes in both directions.

The final step of the Third Street scope of work - the installation of new signals -
will take place in late 2024.

Thank you for your patience and understanding.



https://mailchi.mp/missionrock.com/third-street-reconstruction-nov2023?e=[UNIQID]

*Schedule changes may be considered in case of major weather conditions or other
circumstances that prevent this work from proceeding.
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CONTACT INFORMATION

EMAIL: info@missionrock.com

CONSTRUCTION HOTLINE: (415) 972-1744
CONSTRUCTION WEBSITE: buildmissionrock.com
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